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RE:  EXTENSION OF TIME FOR QUERIES RAISED ON 

DOCUMENTS WHICH ARE LODGED ON OR BEFORE 31 

DECEMBER 2015 

 

INTRODUCTION 

 

1. Practice Note No. 17/2015 (PN17/2015) which was issued on 

21 December 2015 requires a company to reply any query which 

was raised by the Registrar on any document which was lodged on 

or before 31 December 2015 by 31 March 2016. 

 

2. PN17/2015 was aimed at addressing the outstanding queries 

in the database of SSM when companies failed to respond due to 

various reasons. Amongst the most cited reason is that the 

company has never received the query letter due to wrong mailing 

address. 

 

 

 

 

 

COMPANIES ACT 1965: ADDENDUM TO  

SSM’s PRACTICE NOTE NO 17/2015 
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EXTENSION OF TIME FOR QUERIES RAISED ON OR BEFORE 

31 DECEMBER 2015 

 

 

3. Upon considering requests from company secretaries and in 

in the spirit of ensuring that all information of a company are 

accurate and in order, the timeframe to comply with the queries 

issued by SSM is now being extended to 30 September 2016. 

 

4. This extension of time is only applicable to queries on the 

documents which have been lodged with the Registrar on or before 

31 December 2015. 

 

 

 

 

REGISTRAR OF COMPANIES 

COMPANIES COMMISSION OF MALAYSIA 

29 April 2016 


